
 
GREENVILLE ZOO HOSTS SAVE THE FROGS DAY 

 

Special event features princess and pirate-themed party 

 
Greenville, S.C. – Children are invited to a special day of make believe at the Greenville Zoo’s 

annual Princess and Pirate: Save the Frogs Day presented by Future Scholar 529 on Saturday, April 

25 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. The event will feature a princess and pirate-themed party with a portion of 

the proceeds going toward conservation efforts for amphibians.  

 

The special event will begin at 9 a.m. with a pre-registered brunch where children can meet their 

favorite princesses and pirates. Children will have an exclusive opportunity to pose for photos with 

the characters and visit the sparkle station to have their hair styled by Jelly Beans Hair Designs for 

Kids. In addition, the brunch will feature a special visit from zoo animal ambassadors. Brunch 

tickets are $15 per person for zoo members and $20 per person for non-zoo members (includes 

admission to the zoo). Spots are limited and can be reserved by visiting 

https://greenvillezoo.thankyou4caring.org/Princess_and_Pirates_Day_Brunch. 

 

https://greenvillezoo.thankyou4caring.org/Princess_and_Pirates_Day_Brunch

